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CANORA COMPOSITE SCHOOL 
Box 986 

Canora, SK    S0A 0L0 

Phone:  (306) 563-5492 
NEWSLETTER 

Caring, Cooperative, Supportive         Issue 4, February 2022 
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SRC News & A Thank You—page 2 

SR Basketball News—page 3 

Curling News—page 3 

JR Basketball News—page 4 
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IMPORTANT DATES: 

Easter Break—April 15-22 

Victoria Day—May 23 

No School—May 24 

 

Check for upcoming important infor-

mation on our school website:    

www.gssd.ca/school/ccs 

Follow us on Facebook at:          

Canora Composite School 

Also on Instagram: canoracougars 

 

 

CCS Students and Staff 
would like to congratulate 
Mrs. Jennifer Sleeva on  
receiving recognition for 
25 years of service with 
GSSD! 

A big thank you goes out to Grain Millers in 
Yorkton for donating whole grain rolled oats for 
our nutrition program at CCS. It is very diffi-
cult for any student to have success on an 
empty belly. We can't stress how grateful we 
are for the Grain Millers donation.   
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At lunch hours during the week of February 7-11th, the 
CCS SRC sold candy grams to the students and staff to be 

handed out on February 14th! 

 

 

 

 

 

A huge thank you goes to Winmar Property Restoration Specialists for their 
donation to CCS’s Grade 5-8 Mathletics Program! 
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Congratulations to the Senior Boys for winning 1st place at the Langenburg 
tournament. 

Back L-R:  Mr. Hoffman (manager), Rylan Bletsky, Everett Paley, Noah 
Creedon (coach) 

Middle:  Joshua Rock, Nate Wolos, Joey Palagian, Logan Lewchuk, Toby 
Olynyk, Cole Macinkowski, Jackson Krotenko, Kamdyn Creedon (assist. coach) 

Front:  Hudson Bailey, Brendon Landstad, Dawson Zuravloff 

 

Congratulations to the 
Senior Curling team for 
winning 1st place at    
Districts and will be off 
to Estevan for Regionals! 

L-R Lane Zuravloff,   
Cassidy Zuravloff, Brody 
Harrison, Kailey Sleeva 
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Congratulations to the Junior Boys Basketball team for being undefeated at 
the Sacred Heart tournament! 

Back L-R:  Noah Prychak, Briel Beblow, Andrew Owchar, Matthew       
Makowsky, Chase Fountain, Linden Roebuck, Connor Kraynick, Kim Eiteneier 
(coach) 

Front L-R:  Kale Strelioff, Lucien Carlson, Andrew Sliva, Jackson Palagian 
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As we storm out of February and into March our extracurricular activities are starting to pick 
up. We welcome the end of February, based on the weather, and hope for a more calm and 
warm March. 

Senior Basketball is winding down as we finish off the regular season tournaments and begin 
the playoffs starting the second weekend in March. The boys will need to win 2 games at   
Conferences in order to play the following weekend at Regionals, while the girls will only 
need to win their first game. Junior boys will have their championship playoffs the first week-
end of March. Our Junior girls improved immensely over the season but were unable to        
advance to District Playoffs. 

Badminton will be starting up as soon as Basketball is done and that will take us into the   
Easter break in April. 

Parent/teacher interviews for the grade 5-9 classes will also take place on March 23rd and 
24th. Parents will have to make arrangements with your child's respective teacher on a date 
and time for the interview. We are approaching this segment of interviews very cautiously, 
even with the PHO restrictions lifted, we would encourage virtual and phone interviews if  
possible, but would be taking some extra precautions with face to face interviews. More infor-
mation will be afforded to parents in the coming weeks. 

Just a reminder to parents that all grades and assignments can be seen on Edsby. If you are 
having trouble please contact the office or the teacher for assistance. 

I would also like to take this opportunity, on behalf of our teaching/support staff at CCS, to 
thank the SCC, GSSD, and Credit Union for their thoughtful packages for Teacher               
Appreciation Week (February 7th-11th). It was well received by the staff and we are grateful 
for your recognition. Thank you! 

Until next time, have a good month. 

Kim Eiteneier, Principal CCS 


